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Please oppose this unethical bill. Physicians are not to assist in the death of patients. It is morally wrong. And there is a 
reason these types of laws are not the norm or passed in the majority of states. They sanction an unethical solution to 
mental health crises, pain and illness, all of which, in our modern age can be addressed with appropriate therapy and 
pain alleviating medications.  
 

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone 


